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    Brussels Airport – Summer 2024 (S24) 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Due to terminal restrictions with the actual capacity available, service providers at Brussels Airport 
must make the best usage of their resources to guarantee the quality of services to their customers. 
This forces Brussels Airport Company to apply new restrictions for additional departures of flights 
carrying passengers during the night.  
Brussels Airport Company published one NOTAM that is limiting the hours of operations for additional 
departures of flights carrying passengers for the period from 1st of April until 27th of October 2024. 

 
Belgium Slot Coordination (BSC), the airport slot coordinator at Brussels Airport, set-up new 
coordination parameters for the period of the NOTAM to restrict the slot allocation of new flights 
intending to operate departures of passenger flights. No airport slot will be allocated for new 
departure flights carrying passengers in the night. Flights that were already confirmed an airport slot 
for the departure of a flight carrying passengers in that period can operate on schedule as per the 
airport slot allocated.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Belgium Slot Coordination 
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(A0880/24 NOTAMN 

Q) EBBU/QFALT/IV/NBO/A /000/999/5054N00429E005 

A) EBBR B) 2404010001 C) 2410272159 

E) DUE TO TERMINAL CAPACITY RESTRICTIONS, NO EXTRA PASSENGER DEPARTURE FLIGHTS WILL BE 

ACCEPTED BETWEEN 21H00 UTC AND 03H45 UTC WITH EXCEPTION OF OPERATIONALLY DELAYED 

FLIGHTS) 


